
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

7. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
 ● Annabelle Rayner – tree trimming. 
 ● Les Gray – Sawyers Arms/Main North Road intersection unsafe for pedestrians. 
 ● Stephanie Humphries – car break ins. 
 ● Neihana Goodrick – letter of thanks for grant 
 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response.  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


